
School Board Report Tomahawk Elementary 11/13/18 

Upcoming Events 

November 16 – Kindergarten Grandparents Day Presentation Auditorium  9:45 a.m. 

November 20 – Kindergarten Feast in High School Cafeteria 10:30 a.m. 

November 21-23 Thanksgiving Break 

 

PBIS 

BE Safe 

BE Respectful 

BE Responsible 

BE A Good Citizen 

The 2018-2019 Elementary theme is Super Heroes.  The November Focus Area is the hallway with an 

emphasis on Orderliness, Quietness and Self-control. 

 

Discipline Incidents for October 

October was a good month at Tomahawk Elementary.  We had 129 behavior incidents for October this 

year compared to 161 for October of the 2017-2018 school year.  This is quite an increase from last 

month but October does tend to be a long month of school. 

 

Trauma Sensitive Schools Training 

During the opening of the year inservice Christine Peterson offered Trauma Sensitive Schools Training to 

the staff.  Exposure to traumatic events in childhood is very common.  This exposure doesn’t always lead 

to difficulty in functioning, but research does tell us that exposure to trauma and toxic stress changes 

people.  Schools are in a unique position to understand the trauma that many students are exposed to 

and with this understanding strive to prevent or minimize the impacts of traumatic exposure on our 

youth.   Tomahawk Elementary School currently has a Trauma Sensitive School Team led by Christine 

Peterson.  Christine is furthering the learning that started at the beginning of the school year’s inservice 

by presenting the Trauma Sensitive Learning Modules developed by the DPI at one elementary staff 

meeting a month and leading the discussion with the staff around each module.   

 

 


